
 
 
Our ref: CLLO935 
 
 
8 October 2020  
 
Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
Corner of Alice and George Streets 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 
 
 
Dear Mr Laurie 
 
I refer to Report No. 41 (the Report) of the Transport and Public Works Committee, tabled on 20 
July 2020, which presents a summary of the Committee’s inquiry into Transport Technology. 
 
As the Government is currently in caretaker mode, the Government is unable to provide a 
substantive response to the Report at this time.  
 
Therefore, in accordance with section 107 of the Parliament of Queensland Act 2001, I provide 
this letter as an interim response to the report. The Government’s final response to the Report 
will be provided to the Legislative Assembly by 20 January 2021, as required by the Act. 
 
In accordance with section 59A of the Parliament of Queensland Act 2001 and Standing Order 
31, I request that this document be tabled during the period that the Legislative Assembly is 
dissolved. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MARK BAILEY MP 
Minister for Transport and Main Roads 
 

azramos
Minister Bailey


